
Retiring before age 65? Congratulations!
But what about health insurance?  

You may not be eligible yet for Medicare.

The Consolidated Omnibus Budget Reconciliation Act, known as COBRA, is a federal law that allows  
employees to continue their employer-provided health insurance after their employment ends due to a qualifying 

event such as retirement. However, qualified individuals are required to pay the entire premium for coverage up to 
102% of the cost to the plan. This usually means a significant increase from the cost as an employee.

There could be better options than COBRA available to you.

Why not let the Health Wealth Connection help you shop 
for health insurance?

With one phone call you will be connected to a personal 
consultant who will be able to help you determine the right 
health insurance coverage for you. 

You will be able to choose from a wide range of options  
including plans available on the Healthcare.gov  
Marketplace and similar government exchanges. 

A licensed insurance agent can help you determine if you 
qualify for a premium tax credit that lowers your monthly 
insurance bill. This may drastically reduce your cost.

The Health Wealth Connection Is provided by Oswald Companies and is not affiliated with CTI.

To get started call the Health Wealth Connection today!
1-877-266-7159, option 3.


